
 

15th October 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer of children in 4HJ,                                       

 

As part of our topic, the children in 4HJ will be going to Manchester Museum on: 

 

Thursday 14th November 

 

The trip will cost £11.00 and the children will travel by coach with members of staff from school.  Please 

make sure that your child is ON TIME for school as we can not wait for latecomers. 

 

During the visit, the children will be shown around the Museum and will also have the opportunity to ask 

questions about the exhibition. 

 

On the day the children will need a packed lunch – no fizzy drinks please or glass bottles. Your child can 

bring their packed lunch in a plastic carrier bag so this can be thrown away after dinner.  If your child    

normally has a free school meal this will be provided by school.   

 

Please log on to School Spider to pay for this trip as soon as possible. Please note, that by paying for this 

trip you are also consenting for your child to attend. 

 

Thank you. 

Year 4 Teachers 

 



 

15th October 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer of children in 4AG,                                       

 

As part of our topic, the children in 4AG will be going to Manchester Museum on: 

 

Thursday 21st November 

 

The trip will cost £11.00 and the children will travel by coach with members of staff from school.  Please 

make sure that your child is ON TIME for school as we can not wait for latecomers. 

 

During the visit, the children will be shown around the Museum and will also have the opportunity to ask 

questions about the exhibition. 

 

On the day the children will need a packed lunch – no fizzy drinks please or glass bottles. Your child can 

bring their packed lunch in a plastic carrier bag so this can be thrown away after dinner.  If your child    

normally has a free school meal this will be provided by school.   

 

Please log on to School Spider to pay for this trip as soon as possible. Please note, that by paying for this 

trip you are also consenting for your child to attend. 

 

Thank you. 

Year 4 Teachers 

 

 



 

15th October 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer of children in 4DC,                                       

 

As part of our topic, the children in 4DC will be going to Manchester Museum on: 

 

Thursday 28th November 

 

The trip will cost £11.00 and the children will travel by coach with members of staff from school. Please 

make sure that your child is ON TIME for school as we can not wait for latecomers. 

 

During the visit, the children will be shown around the Museum and will also have the opportunity to ask 

questions about the exhibition. 

 

On the day the children will need a packed lunch – no fizzy drinks please or glass bottles. Your child can 

bring their packed lunch in a plastic carrier bag so this can be thrown away after dinner.  If your child    

normally has a free school meal this will be provided by school.   

 

Please log on to School Spider to pay for this trip as soon as possible. Please note, that by paying for this 

trip you are also consenting for your child to attend. 

 

Thank you. 

Year 4 Teachers 

 

 


